
E-mail:admin@askernlittlemoor.com 

Dear Parents & Carers  

We have had a great first week back in school after the half-term with the children learning 
about the traditions associated with Halloween and Bonfire Night. The children’s carved     
pumpkins were amazing– thank you for your support with this. 

If you are celebrating Bonfire Night over the weekend, have a lovely time 
and I hope the weather stays fine.  

Kind regards, 

Carol Ann Turner  Executive Head Teacher 

 

Children in Need Day– Friday 17th November  

We are supporting Children in Need on Friday 17th November. 

It will be a non-uniform day and the children can choose to wear any outfit of their choice– the 
spottier the better! We would appreciate a minimum donation of £1 for this worthy cause. 

Our School Parliament is helping to plan the day with the support of the teachers and we know 
that you will enjoy supporting our fundraising. 

 

Happy Bonfire Night! 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

Monday 13th November 

Odd Socks Day 2023 is taking place to mark the start 
of Anti-Bullying Week 2023, on Monday 13th      
November.  

The purpose of Odd Socks Day is to raise awareness 
of bullying but most importantly, Odd Socks Day is 
designed to be fun! It’s an opportunity to encourage 
people to express themselves and celebrate their       
individuality and what makes us all unique! 



Remembrance Day and the Poppy Appeal 

Our Y2 children are attending the Remembrance Day Service at           
Alexander House on Friday 10th November at 10:45am. The children will 
be singing at the outdoor ceremony with pupils from Moss Road and Spa 
Academy. 

Following the service, the children will receive refreshments inside       
Alexander House. 

Please note that poppies and other poppy merchandise are now on sale 
in school. 

Parents are welcome to attend the service at Alexander House. 

Christmas Nativity Play Dates for your Diary 

The dates of the Christmas plays can be found below. 

Letters will be issued shortly to parents requesting them to select the performance 
they will be attending and the number of tickets required. (Two is the maximin  
number and admission will be strictly limited to ticket holders). 

Nursery Wednesday 13th December 

11am 

Wednesday 13th December 

2:30pm 

Reception Tuesday 12th December 

10am 

Tuesday 12th December 

2pm 

Year 1 Thursday 14th December  

10am 

Friday 15th December 

10am 

Year 2 Monday 18th December 

10am 

Tuesday 19th December 

10am 

PE Kit– Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children 

Just a reminder that the children need their PE kit (white t-shirt and 
black shorts) in school every day.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

Please note that jewellery should not be worn in school for safety 
reasons and is always removed for PE. 

Dave Gibson from Skip2BFit is in school on Wednesday to deliver skipping workshops to our    
children. 

The children really enjoy skipping regularly 
in school and are looking forward to     
showing Dave how they have progressed 
since his visit in September. 

Trainers are needed for the workshop. 

 


